OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF POLICE ::EAST KHASI HILLS DISTRICT,
::SHILLONG::

- PRESS RELEASE

After the programme titled ‘Visiting my Police Station’ was lauﬁched on 12 May, 2015
as part of ‘Safe-Secure-Shillong’ Project, an invitation was sent out to different Schools
in Shillong. Till date 20(twenty) Schools have responded to the invitation and about 900
(nine hundred) School Children have visited Sadar Police Station. The invitation is still
open at all times to all Schools and they can inform us through our email
sp.ekh-meg@gov.in mentioning the date and time they intend to visit. The aim of the
project is to bring about a public friendly approach by Police especially to children and

also bring a positive mindset in the minds of the young children towards Police.

.

Sd/- Shri M. Kharkrang, MPS.,

Superintendent of Police,
East Khasi, Shillong.

Memo No. EKH/DCRB/Press-ReleaseZ:?AF Dated Shillong the 19" June, 2015.
Copy to:

All the Editors of Local Dailies and Cable news Yor favoun formation and with a
request to give publicity. Photographs of the said events ake a Photo Gallery section

of our website shillongpolice.gov.in.

Superintendent of Police,
East Khasi, Shillong.




